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Approved Fasteners in JM Peak Advantage® Guarantee Systems 
 
In an effort to support our loyal customers and offer flexibility to complete projects in a timely fashion 
during the supply chain challenges affecting the roofing industry over the last couple of years, Johns 
Manville had published guidance for the approved use of non-JM branded fasteners in JM Peak 
Advantage Guarantee systems. (See bulletins T21-006 and T22-002) 
 
Since the publication of those previous bulletins, raw material supply has vastly improved and 
stabilized, allowing JM to reliably supply JM branded fasteners to our customers.   
 
Effective immediately, the use of JM branded fasteners and plates, carrying the JM logo on the label, 
will be required for use in installations seeking issuance of a JM Peak Advantage Guarantee. This 
requirement ensures third-party tested system performance compatibility and compliance and supports 
long-term service of the installed JM roofing system.  
 
Thank you for your continued business and support of JM products. Please contact your JM 
Representative with any questions. 
 
Matt Sayer 
Single Ply Portfolio Leader 
Johns Manville Roofing Systems 

https://www.jm.com/content/dam/jm/global/en/commercial-roofing/Bulletins/Technical%20Bulletins/T21-006_Approved_Fastener_Supply_Update.pdf
https://www.jm.com/content/dam/jm/global/en/commercial-roofing/Bulletins/Technical%20Bulletins/T22-002-Approved-Fastener-Supply-Update.pdf

